
FAA BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING 
Pro Flight Archery Range, Apopka, FL – 11 October 2008 
 
 

1. The FAA Board of Directors met at 3:17 PM at the 2008 Target Championship on Saturday 
afternoon at the Pro Flight Archery Range in Apopka.  Members present: President – Bob Jones; 
Sec/Treas – Tim Austin; NAA Rep – Shelly Mascaro; Central V/P – Jake Pettitt; North V/P – Sean 
Cahill; and Release Editor – Shannon North.   Members absent: South V/P – John Laudicina; 
Northwest V/P & NFAA Dir –  Oliver Austin 

 
2. The treasurer’s report was accepted unanimously.  CLOSED 

 
3. The minutes of the May Board of Directors Meeting were accepted unanimously.  CLOSED 

 
4. ONLY ONE COMPETITION PER STYLE PER INDIVIDUAL: (Second Reading) Only one 

competition be allowed per individual in a single style at a State Championship.  No registering 
twice in the same division and counting the highest score will be allowed.  YES: President.  NO:  
Rest of Board including absentee votes.  Motion fails.  CLOSED 

 
5. NAA Report was accepted as presented.  CLOSED 

 
6. NFAA Report was accepted as presented.  CLOSED 

 
7. Meeting adjourned 3:35 PM. 

 
 

 
 - Signed- 
Timothy O. Austin, Secretary 


